November 24, 1998

EA 98-495

Southern Processing Enterprises

ATTN: Mr. Joe Childress
President

P.0O.Box 719

Beaver, WV 25813

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NC. 999-90002/98-02
Dear Mr. Childress:
Thank you for your response of November 9, 1998, to our Notice of Violation, issued on
October 30, 1998, concerning certain activities conducted by Southern Processing Enterprises.
We have evaluated your response and found that it meets thz requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

original signed by D. Collins

Douglas M. Collins, Director
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 999-90002
License No. General License

cc: State of West Virginia

Distribution:
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Rl Docket File, DNMS
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EA 98-495

Southern Processing Enterprises

ATTN: Mr. Joe Childress
President

P.O. Box 719 \

Beaver, West Virginia. 25813

SUBJECT: NRC INSPE\E\TlON REPORT NO. 999-90002/98-02

Dear Mr. Childress: \

Thank you for your response&(ovember 9, 1998, to our Notice of Violation, issued on
\
October 30, 1998, concerning certaln activities conducted by Southern Processing Enterprises.
\

We have evaluated your response and\Y\: that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

S\i?vqerely,
o

Douglas M Collins, Director

Nocket No. 999-90002
License No. General License N

cc: State of West Virginia \
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